
 

 

 

Update regarding any remaining 2020 MSA funds 

On December 27, 2020, the President signed the COVID-19 Relief Bill, which allows for changes to 

flexible spending accounts. The bill increases the maximum carryover amount for Medical Spending 

Account (MSA) and Limited-use Medical Spending Accounts for plan years 2020 and 2021 from $550 to 

the full amount of unused funds. 

If you have remaining 2020 funds in your MSA you can carry over the full amount of unused funds 

remaining after the reimbursement deadline into the 2021 plan year. Log in to your account at 

www.asiflex.com/SCMoneyPlus to check your balance. 

If you incurred eligible expenses by December 31, 2020, and wish to submit a claim, remember the 

deadline to request reimbursement for 2020 MSA claims is March 31, 2021. There are several ways that 

you can submit claims: 

• ASIFlex mobile app: Just snap a picture of your itemized statement of service(s) or insurance 

explanation of benefits (EOB) and submit a claim via the app. 

• ASIFlex Online: Sign in to your online account to submit a claim. 

• Toll-free fax or mail: Download and complete a claim form. Then, submit it with your itemized 

statement of service(s) or EOB. 

If approved, reimbursement will be made within three business days following receipt of a complete 

claim. If you don't use all your funds, you can carry over the full amount of unused funds. 

To learn more about the other changes allowed by the bill, view the COVID-19 Relief Bill summary for 

FSAs in 2021 document at peba.sc.gov/publications under MoneyPlus.  

If you have questions about the MSA carryover or submitting claims by the March 31, 2021, deadline, 

please call ASIFlex, the third-party administrator of MoneyPlus, at 833.SCM.PLUS (833.726.7587). 


